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Your Official Information Act request, references: 20220823-1284 and HNZ00003741
was answered in part on 20 September, with the responses as below. The following
response to Q2 completes the request. This was made 23 August:

Under the Official Information Act (1982) | am requesting the information:

1. Total number of Health Care Assistants who have left Auckland District
Health Board since 15t October 2021.

2. Total number of Registered and Enrolled Nurses, working for Auckland
District Health Board whose employment contract was terminated under the
Covid - 19 Public Health Response Vaccinations Amendment Order 2021 (No
3)

3. The current number of Registered Nurse and Enrolled Nurse Job vacancies at
Auckland District Health Board.

Response
1. Total number of Health Care Assistants who have left Auckland District Health

Board since 15t October 2021.
50 Health Care Assistants

2. Total number of Registered and Enrolled Nurses, working for Auckland
District Health Board whose employment contract was terminated under the
Covid - 19 Public Health Response Vaccinations Amendment Order 2021 (No
3)

13 Registered and Enrolled Nurses.

3. The current number of Registered Nurse and Enrolled Nurse Job vacancies at
Auckland District Health Board.
406.98 FTE Registered Nurses
4.8 FTE Enrolled Nurses



How to get in touch
If you have any questions, you can contact us at cia@adhb.govt.nz

If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602.

Naku iti noa, na

Mike Shepherd | Interim District Director
Te Toka Tumai Auckland
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